NEWSLETTER

PH2LOA
FEBRUARY  2019
WE NO LONGER SEND POSTCARDS AS REMINDERS OF THE HOA PH2LOA ASSESSMENTS.  THERE HAS BEEN SOME CONFUSION AS TO THE NEW METHOD.

WE SEND OUT EMAIL NOTIFICATION TO THOSE WHO PROVIDE AN EMAIL ADDRESS AND SNAIL MAIL TO THOSE FEW WHO DO NOT USE EMAIL.  IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU PROVIDE THE BOARD WITH CORRECT INFORMATION AS TO EMAIL/ADDRESS/PHONE SO THAT WE CAN CONTACT THE MEMBERSHIP.   

WE EMAIL/SNAIL REMINDER OF HOA PH2LOA ASSESSMENTS IN LATE NOVEMBER THAT ASSESSMENT IS DUE JANUARY 1ST.  IF NO PAYMENT IS RECEIVED BY JANUARY 31, WE SEND OUT EMAIL/SNAIL REMINDER AS A SECOND NOTICE.  IF NO PAYMENT IS RECEIVED BY THE LAST DAY OF FEBRUARY, WE BEGIN THE LIEN PROCESS.  THE BOARD AND MEMBERSHIP AT THE ANNUAL MEETING AGREED THAT THIS METHOD WOULD SAVE MONIES/TIME AND WOULD ENCOURAGE PAYMENTS TO BE TIMELIER.  

THE BOARD IS SENDING THIS NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERSHIP BY REGULAR MAIL. WE ARE ALSO SENDING THIS MESSAGE IN EMAIL TO MEMBERS WHO HAVE PROVIDED AN EMAIL. IF YOU HAVE PROVIDED AN EMAIL ADDRESS AND YOU DID NOT RECEIVE THIS SAME MESSAGE IN YOUR EMAIL THEN CONTACT FLO AS YOUR EMAIL NEEDS TO BE AMENDED IN OUR RECORDS.    

WE HOPE THIS CLEARS UP HOW WE ARE DOING HOA ASSESSMENT COLLECTIONS.  IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT US. 
You are all welcome to attend the Board meetings which are held every other month on the second Monday (Dec, Feb, April etc.)  The location sometimes changes so contact any Board member if you wish to attend.  It is always good to have different viewpoints/issues etc to make the HOA better.  If you to have an item included in the Newsletter please contact Flo at phase2landowners@yahoo.com or phone 406-540-2768.  We are all interested in critter reports, activities and events in the community etc.  If you are interested in volunteering to be a Board member contact any board member.    
President Shane Heupel…  370-3417

Vice President Dave Spence…  677-3173

Treasurer Kim Myre…406-799-4194

ACC Jon Kimble…..599-352-1455

Secretary Flo Fenstad….540-2768                                                                                
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